

Contact Mrs. Kemp

ekemp@saintscim.com ~ (616) 754-3416

Our Learning

We made it through the first week of school, and I am looking forward to the year ahead with this group of students! One of the major goals I have for your 2nd grader is to become a more independent learner. One way we've been working on that this week is practicing the routines of our classroom. Remembering to raise a hand before speaking has been our focus this week. and we will continue to refine this critical skill next week.

After today, I will only email the newsletter each Friday. Please read it and reach out if you have any questions. If you'd like me to use a different email address please let me know. Thank you!

St. Charles Borromeo School is a Catholic community of faith, academics and service for all.

Reminders

- * Please send a snack each day.
- * Check your student's folder each night and return to school.
- * All-School Mass will be at 8:00 a.m. on Fridays this year. Please join us!

Specials Schedule

Mondays: Art & Music

Tuesdays: Phys. Ed.

Wednesdays: Music &

Library

Thursdays: Phys. Ed.

Fridays: Mass &

Spanish